
Year 1 Autumn News! 

 

 

This term we walked 

around our local area. 

We enjoyed looking for 

physical and  

geographical features. 

Year 1 were  

visited by  

Florence Nightingale. 

The children put  

themselves into the 

nurses and soldiers 

shoes. 

We enjoyed our visit to 

Darlaston Library and 

reading stories with our 

teachers and friends! We 

are looking forward to 

going back next term! 

We enjoyed watching 

Jack and the  

beanstalk. It was very 

entertaining. 


